
Hello Students, 
 
I sent out this email earlier but I’m not sure if everyone got it. 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date: Mon, 28 Jan 2008 15:17:58 -0500 
To: Keith <kbarrs@ega.edu> 
From: "kbarrs@ega.edu" <kbarrs@ega.edu> 
Subject: Math 1111 Online test 1 date SP08 
 
Hello, 
 
I have scheduled the first Math 1111 test for the following dates: 
 
Wednesday February 6, 2008    from 11:00 - 2:00 p.m. 
 
Or 
 
Friday February 8, 2008    from 11:00 - 2:00 p.m. 
 
Choose one of these times. 
 
The test will be given at the new location of the EGC center (where my office is.) 
 
Science Lab 
East Georgia College @ Statesboro 
HWY 67    1525-A Fair Road / PO Box 8010 
Statesboro, Ga. 30460 
 
YOU MUST SHOW PROOF OF IDENTIFICATION! 
Usually a drivers license or student ID. 
If you don't bring this I can't allow you to take the test! 
 
I prefer you show up on the hour either 11, 12, or 1 p.m. 
 
You should only need about an hour to do the test. 
 
If there is a legitimate reason you can't make one of these days let me know I have more 
options.  
We must do the test during this week. 
 
If you have any questions let me know. 
 
Mr. Barrs 
-- 
 
 


